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Annex No. 3 to the EPC contract has been signed

On 28th January 2022 the Management Board of Grupa Azoty Polyolefins and the General Contractor -
 HyundaI Engineering signed Annex No. 3 to the EPC contract.

Annex no. 3 approves:

increasing the contractor's remuneration by EUR 72.48 million,
extension of the project implementation schedule by 6 months
changes in the technical area.

In accordance with the Management Board resolution, the signing of the annex was preceded by obtaining the
necessary approvals from all corporate bodies.


